
St. Nicholas Church of England Primary School –  

Timetable for Phased Re-opening. 

Year 6 Children 

Keyworker children remain in school every day in keyworker groups (as per the last 11 weeks) in 

their own ‘bubbles’. 

Monday 8th & Tuesday 9th June – School open to Keyworker children only and all staff to be trained 

in small groups in new policy & procedures, including the use of PPE. 

 

Wednesday 10th June – School remains open to Keyworker children 

 School to welcome back Reception children  

 

Tuesday 16th June - School remains open to Keyworker children 

 School to welcome back YEAR 6 children  
 Children to be dropped off in the window of - 9.05am – 9.20am.  Parents must adhere to 

these strict time allocated slots. 

 Children to be dropped off at the school gate – NO PARENTS will be allowed onto the school 

playground.  There will be clear 2m distancing measures in place and staff will be on hand to 

supervise. 

 Year 6 MUST be collected between 2.45pm and 3:00pm from the same drop off / collection 

point. 

Year 6 children will then be in school Tuesday – Friday weekly.  School will be CLOSED for Y6 

‘bubble’ classes on Mondays for a DEEP CLEAN. 

 

 Children will be placed in groups of up to 8 children per ‘bubble’ 

 They will be in a classroom with one teacher and one Teaching Assistant – they will be 

allocated a desk  (2m socially distant) 

 They will be able to complete the work set on Class Dojo by their class teacher. This is the 

same work they can complete if they remain at home – the activities are exactly the same. 

 Each ‘bubble’ of 8 children will have allocated times for outdoor playtime and lunch breaks. 

 Lunch will be eaten in the classroom 

 

Please see Phased Re-opening plan for Parents for further information. 

 

If you choose to keep your child at home for health and safety reasons - please note that 

there are no penalties for Non-Attendance and all non-attendance will be marked as 

AUTHORISED 

School CLOSED for Summer Holiday from Friday 24th July 

 


